
 
 

Ms. G was encountered during a HOT outreach at John Prince Park in July, 2014. She had 
been homeless on the streets off and on for 5 years battling many challenges along the 
way. After several futile attempts in various housing programs, Ms. G was never able to 
maintain stable housing. In August 2014, Ms. G moved into her own apartment through 
Palm Beach County’s Housing First Program where she was assigned a case manager 
and was finally able to tackle the many obstacles that stood in her way for years. During 
the next 16 months, Ms. G reconnected with several family members out of state and 
visited with them for a month during the summer. Also, during this time Ms. G rescued 
and adopted a cat and was invited to move back home with family up north. After 
careful consideration, Ms. G accepted her family’s invitation and will be leaving Florida 
and reunite with her family. 
 
Ms. G truly turned her life around. In her words…. 
 
To whom it may concern, 

I just want to let you know how much I appreciate all the help and support I 
received from 

Housing First. I am truly blessed to have and awesome Case Worker. I feel Connie has 
been a life coach and I will remain in contact with her. She is in my opinion 
irreplaceable. I hope in the future I can stand on my own two feet . Thanks to all of you. 

Ms. G 



 
 

 

 

 


